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Thou hast made us for Thyself, O Lord, and our heart is restless until it finds its rest in Thee.” Augustine 

 

March 27, 2024 

 

Subject: We need your help! - National Orthodox Online Survey 

 

 

Dear Rev Frs. and faithful, 

 

I write to you today to ask your support in completing a quick survey. This survey will contribute to a study being completed by Nicola Nunu, 

a seminarian at St. Tikhon’s Seminary. He seeks to conduct an impactful study on how to best serve our young people and your contribution 

is vital! It is important for us to understand how we can effectively minister to and keep our young people in the Church. It is only with your 

help that we can do this. Adults of all ages are invited to participate. Please take the time to support this work. If you have time to read this 

email, I encourage you to take an extra few minutes to complete the survey now. It will take only approximately 7 minutes and can be also 

found below. Your response is so valuable. Thank you for your contribution to the Church and to our young people! 

 

https://form.jotform.com/240583484333155   

 

Thank you again in advance for your time and support of this work! 

 

 

Your unworthy father in Christ, 

 
+ MARK, Archbishop of Philadelphia and the Diocese of Eastern Pennsylvania 

https://form.jotform.com/240583484333155

